
 
 
Dear xxxx          Newsletter May 2018 
 
Lots has been happening since our 2nd newsletter as we look to engage with volunteers and develop our strategy 
following your input to the Survey. This newsletter now reaches over 580 people. 
 

Our Structure 
We have now agreed our governance structure and the underlying sub committees that will be the driving force of 
the group.  These groups being Sustainability, Access, Environment and Education, supported by a Financial 
Committee and Governance Board. We have also brought in the Wensum Working Group volunteers. 
 

Vision and Aims 
We are currently working up a set of Aims and Visions that will be presented along with the revised Broads 
Angling Strategy at the launch event. We want to ensure that we have a set of achievable aims, for the short, 
medium and long term that people can relate to.  
 
Volunteer Engagement 
Our Volunteer drop in day was an overwhelming success with many new volunteers excited about joining us in varying 
different roles.  If you didn’t make the 17th April, then come along to the forum event. 
 

Launch Event 20th May - “Let’s Talk” 
We have now got a great team together to present our launch event at the Forum in Norwich. See below:  

 
 
We look forward to meeting as many of you as 
possible at this event.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Faithfully – Members of the Broads Angling Services Group, A Community Interest Company. 


